
Families of  
St. John the Baptist 

 
We have the wonderful  

opportunity for our families with 
middle school and high school 
students, to participate in this 

Diocesan service retreat called 
Mercy in Motion,  

Tuesday-Thursday, July 14-16.  
  

Should you have any  
questions or concerns,  

please contact 
 Aaron Santos at  

(209) 627-8621 or email  
asantos@folsomcatholic.org 

 
More information can be found 
www.scd.org/mercy-motion-

mission  
 

The registration deadline has 
been extended to July 9 


